
SHEFF NOTES 

SHEFF NOTES : t he newsletter of SHEFF LAW OFF ICE S, P.C. 
 The Daniel Webster Suite · Suite 700 · 10 Tremont Street  

Boston, MA 02108 · (617) 227-7000  

November 
2010 

 Recently, Doug Sheff, chair of the Federal Legislation Committee of the Massachu-
setts Academy of Trial Attorneys, led a group to our nation’s capital to meet with the Mas-
sachusetts Congressional Delegation.  As he has done for several years, Doug and his fel-
low MATA members met with our representatives in an effort to advocate for the interests 
of victims of serious injury and death due to others’ negligence.  Doug and the entire MA-

TA delegation were well received by our elected leaders. 

Mr. Sheff  Goes to Washington! 

Doug with Rep. William Delahunt, and attorneys 

Milne, Winter, Tarricone, and Halström 

Doug with Sen. Scott Brown, as well as attorneys 

Milne and Halström 

 According to recent reports, one out of every four children in the United 
States has been a victim of bullying. Although some people dismiss bullying as a nor-
mal part of growing up, the phenomenon places our children at serious risk for injury 
or worse. Currently, progress is being made through anti-bullying legislation (recently 

passed in Massachusetts), but legislation alone cannot solve this complex problem.  

  

 Sheff Law Offices has been fighting for the rights of children who are the 
victims of injury for years.  You may have seen recent news reports regarding a ma-
jor bullying case which Attorney Don Grady of Sheff Law Offices is handling.  It in-

volves a child who was the target of repeated bullying at his elementary school. The bullying reached its climax when 
the child, after being pushed down a flight of stairs, was left paralyzed. Sheff Law Offices is dedicated to obtaining 

justice for the unfortunate child in this case, as well as other victims like him.   

Sheff  Law in the News:  Protecting Children 

Happy 

Thanksgiving! 


